
June 3, 2022

Subject: June 2022 Lawn Care Treatment Schedule and Activity

This letter is to notify community members, District 29 Staff, and students of the lawn care
treatment that will be applied during the month of June 2022. This process will be repeated
every month during the growing season as a means to keep everyone informed about the
application of fertilizer, herbicides, and other chemicals that are used for the upkeep of the
school’s ornamental garden beds, lawns, and athletic fields.

For further information on this process, go to SunsetRidge29.org, select DISTRICT then
BUILDINGS & GROUNDS to find the Integrated Pest and Lawn Care Management Program.

Applications during the month of June 2022:

On Friday, June 10, there will be a weed control application on the sports field, lawn areas,
and parkways at Middlefork School, weather permitting.

Please make it a point to visit the above web page and familiarize yourself with the notification
process. Please check monthly for future application dates. Feel free to contact me if you have
questions.

Parents, guardians, and community members may request in writing each year that District 29
notify them prior to any applications of lawn treatment if the above method of notification
(detailed in the Integrated Pest and Lawn Care Management Program) is not suitable or
available.  Please include your name, address, and telephone number or e-mail address with your
written request, and indicate your preference of notification method (mail, phone, or e-mail).
Individual notifications will be made at the time that this notification is posted.

Sincerely,

Corey Dreher, CPS
Director of Buildings and Grounds
Sunset Ridge School District 29
Phone:  847-881-9418 / E-mail:  dreherc@sunsetridge29.org


